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F. No: NACIN/TRNG/965/2024-TRNG 

To 
The Chairman, 
Institute of Chartered Accountant of India, 
GST & Indirect Taxes Committee ICAI Bhawan, 
Research Block, Third Floor, 
A-29, Sector-62, NOIDA- 20 l 309 

Sir, 

... 
SYaMIC ll/P!l!!'/fMElfT l'I 

l.!mtl.EOC! SHA~~ 

Dated: 18.02.2025 

Sub: Feedback and appreciation on successful completion of one-week Audit Module 

for the Inspectors of GST and Central Excise (Batch I 8th & 19th), conducted at the 
premises of ICAI, Chennai - Reg. 

******** 

As part of the Induction Training for the I 8th and 19th batch of Inspectors of CGST 

and Central Excise, in line with the MoU signed on 30.08.2024 between the two organizations, 

one-week Audit Module was successfully conducted at the premises of ICAI, Chennai from 

03rd February 2025 to 7th February 2025. 

2. Eighty Eight officers were trained in the said Programme. The sessions were 

comprehensively planned and were handled by experienced and professional faculties who are 

experts in the respective fields. 

3. The feedback received from the trainee officers is encouraging, with lots of takeaways 

and was well appreciated by all unanimously as they found the training very useful for 

discharging their official responsibilities when they go back to the field in future. 

4. In this regard, NACIN, ZTI Chennai acknowledges the efforts taken by ICAI and 

would like to place on record its appreciation for the sincere efforts, goodwill and cooperation 

extended by ICAI. 

5. NACIN, Chennai would like to specially express its gratitude towards Shri CA 

P. Rajendra Kumar, Central Council Member, Vice Chairman, Indirect Tax committee ofICAI 

and his team for making meticulous efforts in the successful conduct of this Programme. We 

look forward to such collaborations in future. 

Yours sincerely, 

({) 
(ARUN PRASATH 

ADDITIONAL DIRECTOR 

II NACIN ZTI Chennai YouTube Link: -
l!I . , https://youtube.com/@NACIN Chennai?si=4 Gk6nkMOb6LaUwU 
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